
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

KERN COUNTY AUDIT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

Thursday, June 21, 2018 
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the scheduled meeting of the Kern County Audit 

Advisory Committee for Thursday, June 21, 2018 is hereby canceled due to lack of a 

quorum. 

 

Any questions concerning this matter should be directed to the County Administrative 

Office at (661) 868-3198. 

 

 

DATED:  June 20, 2018   

 
 

  

 

 

/s/  KATHLEEN KRAUSE 

      Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 


